
Rescheduling of LegCo Bills Committee
meeting

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat:

     The meeting of the Legislative Council ("LegCo") Bills Committee Formed
on October 16, 2020 to Study the Waste Disposal (Charging for Municipal Solid
Waste) (Amendment) Bill 2018 originally scheduled for next Monday (January
25) by videoconferencing has been rescheduled to next Wednesday (January 27)
at 2.30pm (or after the Council meeting held on the same day, whichever is
later) in Conference Room 3 of the LegCo Complex.  The meeting will not be
conducted by videoconferencing.
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